
FIELD TRIP PERMISSION SLIP
For Tara Redwood School

Child Care Center

Dear Parent or Guardian:

Your child’s class will be going on daily field trips to the Redwood Campus for
exploration and play September 5th, 2023 through June 12, 2024.

We require each child to have advance written permission to go on the field trip.
Students who do not have prior written permission will not be able to participate in the field
trip.

Please complete the lower section of this form and return it to school

Thank you.

Dates: September 5, 2023 through June 12, 2024

Time: Between 9:00 am and 2:00 pm

Destination: Redwood Campus: 5810 Prescott Rd, Soquel CA 95073

Mode of transportation: School Bus or Van

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -

Sign, detach and return this portion to Tara Redwood School

I have read the information above and give my permission for

___________________________ (Student’s Name) to go to Redwood Campus

for the months of September 2023 through June 2024.

_______________________________________

(Parent/guardian’s signature)


